
WE NEED YOU!
Pinellas County Schools is working to make student busing

more efficient. We need your input!

Every school year, over 36,000 eligible PCS students are routed for transportation
when only approximately 22,000 students take advantage of these services. 



Pinellas County Schools is looking to only route students in need of busing, which will
lead to faster and more timely travel. Parents and families, please complete the short

Transportation Ridership Survey in FOCUS for each of your students to let the
district know about your transportation needs for the 2023-2024 school year.

Complete the form and learn more at pcsb.org/transportation

VISION: 100% STUDENT SUCCESS
MISSION: EDUCATE AND PREPARE EACH STUDENT FOR COLLEGE, CAREER AND LIFE

PARENTS AND FAMILIES,

Will your student need
transportation next school
year? Let us know!

Learn more at
pcsb.org/transportation


